
From:  

Kristen Sartor  

Email:  

kls0004@auburn.edu  

Location:  

Portland  

Submitted written testimony to the Joint Committee on Transportation for the 6/4 Roadshow 
Hearing:  

We need to prioritize accessible, frequent, affordable/free, and safe public transit as well as 
infrastructure for walking and biking. Continuing to expand highways is just making the climate 
catastrophe worse. We deserve a livable future.  
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